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Date: 19th December 2023

To

All Members of the Pharmaceutical Society of Uganda

and

All Our Valued Stakeholders.

SUBJECT: BREAK OFF FOR THE FESTIVE SEASON

Please be informed that our offices will be temporarily closed for the Christmas

and New Year holidays from Monday the 25il of December 2023 to Monday the

1't of January 2024.

Business will resume as usual on Tuesday the 2na of January 2024.

We take this opportunity to thank you for your past support and look forward to

your continuing support for years to come.

Thank you.

We wish you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 2024'

Secretary, Pharmaceutical Society of Uganda
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